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Event Summary 

A Regional Stakeholder Consultation Workshop for the Northern and North-Eastern region 
was organized by TERI University along with TERI and Coca Cola India Inc. in Delhi on January 
12, 2016.  

Dr S K Sarkar, 
Distinguished Fellow and 
Director, TERI, welcomed 
that participants. He 
highlighted the issues of 
open defecation, solid 
waste management, and 
septage management in 
urban areas. Dr Girija 
Bharat gave an introduction to workshop. A special address was given by Mr Anand Rudra, 
Senior Project Management Specialist, Water & Sanitation, USAID. Mr Depinder Kapur, National 
Coordinator, India WASH Forum mentioned about the need for slum development and 
indicated that time-bound objectives of SBM can prove to be a good initiative. Mr Chandra 

Mohan Gupta, Director, 
Corporate affairs, Coca Cola India 
and South West Asia shared the 
achievements of “Support My 
School” initiatives of Coca-Cola. 
The inaugural session concluded 
by a vote of thanks by Ms 
Sonakshi Saluja, TERI. 

The workshop witnessed active 
participation from stakeholders 
from The World Bank, Delhi Jal 

Board, Urban Local Bodies (ULBs) from Karnal, Sikkim, NGOs such as CURE and AFPRO from 
Delhi, Rama Krishna Mission-Tripura, organizations such as GIZ, International Papers, 
Development Alternatives and many others who are actively working in the Urban WASH sector 
in this region.  



 

 

 

 


